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October
Twenty-fifth

1922.

H. Wisely Bragg, 3sq.
Business Manager,
The Municipal Review of Canada, ( 
70 McGill College Avenue, 
Montreal.

• »

Dear Sir:-
I have read with great interest and 

advantage the last few numbers of The Municipal 
Review of Canada.

It seems to me that this publication 
must be highly valued by those artioularly 

' interested in civic government problems, and doubly 
valuable for those direotdy charged with civic 
administration. You are also to be congratulated 
upon the appearance, style and workmanship of The 
Review.

With all good wishes for continued
success, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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